
 

 

February 28, 2025 
 
 
Governor Tim Walz 
130 State Capitol 
75 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
Ella.Schultz@state.mn.us 
 
 
Senator Melissa Wiklund, Chair 
Health & Human Services Committee 
95 University Ave. W. 
Minnesota Senate Building, Room 2107 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
Sen.Melissa.Wiklund@senate.mn  
 
Representative Tina Liebling, Chair 
Health Finance & Policy Committee 
5th Floor, Centennial Office Building 
658 Cedar Street 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
Rep.Tina.Liebling@house.mn.gov 
 

Michelle Yurich, Executive Director 
Legislative Coordinating Commission 
600 State Office Building 
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
lcc@lcc.leg.gov  
 
Mr. Chris Stellar  
Legislative Reference Library 
645 State Office Building 
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
reports@lrl.mn.gov  
 
Mr. Ryan Inman 
Revisor of Statutes 
700 State Office Building 
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
revisor@revisor.mn.gov 

 
Dear Governor Walz, Senators, Representatives, Ms. Yurich, Mr. Stellar, and Revisor Inman: 
 
Minnesota Statute § 14.05, subdivision 5, directs state agencies to report to you by December 1 of each year whether 
any of their rules are obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative of other state or federal statutes or rules. The Minnesota 
Board of Chiropractic Examiners (MBCE) has reviewed its rules and found the following: 
 

• Minn. R. 2500.2505: MBCE address is now 335 Randolph Ave, Suite 280, Saint Paul, MN 55102; 
• Minn. R. 2500.1150, A: became obsolete when the corresponding Minnesota Statute § 148.106 regarding 

Peer Review of services and fees was repealed; and it has been reported as obsolete in years past. 
 
You may find copies of all related statutes and rules at https://mn.gov/boards/chiropractic-examiners/public-
information/statutes-and-rules.jsp.  Please keep us informed of how actions to remove this rule progress.  Please let 
me know if I may provide further assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ridge M. Pidde, DC 
Executive Director 
MN Board of Chiropractic Examiners 
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